
Page 1 o f 1 

Lupe Anguiano 

From: "Pennington, Patricia" <Patricia.Pennington@dcma.mil> 
To: <languiano@verizon.net> 
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2007 6:43 AM 
Subject: 2007 Honoree 

Ms. Lupe Anguiano 

I was very impressed & proud, when I read the article on the National Women's History Project news 
letter. 
I just wanted to send you a quick note to let you know that I am also an Anguiano. I was born in Los 
Angeles and at the age of 3 I was raised in Oxnard, California. I still have family in Delano, California. 

My job transferred me to Arizona. I have been here now for 6 years. 

1 want to thank you for your hard work & dedication. 

Best regards, 
Patty Pennington 

C o n t r a c t A d m i n i s t r a t o r 
D e f e n s e C o n t r a c t M a n a g e m e n t Agency R a y t h e o n Tucson 
STRRA Strike 1 
(520) 663-8341 (520) 663-9877 fax 
patricia.pennington@dcma.mil 
DCMA wants your feedback. Please complete a survey at 
http://csat.dcrna.mil/custsat/customer_sat/main.jsp 

to help us better support your needs. 

DCMA...Enables the Warrior 
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